
Announcement 

PHR 600 Graduation Project 

Pharmacology Department 

 

• All students who registered their names for participation in the 

graduation project in the pharmacology department must 

contact their supervisors during this week in order to 

confirm their registration in the group 

• Students who are on waiting list must check if they are to be 

accepted in the group urgently this week. 

• Note: If the supervisor completed his/her group already, the 

students on waiting list will be asked to look for another 

supervisor who still have vacancy.  

 

 

 


